
 

 
Dear Senior Parents, 

 
It is hard to believe the year is almost halfway over already! Soon your child 
will be graduating!  The 2019/20 edition of the Yearbook/Chieftain is 

underway and we are trying to make this a very special collection of 
memories for the Class of 2020. There are a couple of items I need for the 
seniors for the yearbook: 

1. Senior Pictures 
-a headshot (no props or hats). I submit this pic to the Daily Record 

for their Senior Spread that they do for each school. 
-a second pose may be submitted for the yearbook.  This shot may be 
full body, in a uniform etc…. No hats, no animals.  

SENIOR PICTURES ARE DUE TO Mrs. Leatherman by Tuesday 
Feb 25th . 

**Pictures may be emailed or a hard copy may be sent in to be scanned then 
returned.  Email to use for pics is  rhsyearbk@gmail.com 

2.  Parent Baby Letters 

A section will be dedicated to the seniors featuring messages from the senior 
parents accompanied by a memorable picture of the student. This is just a 
BRIEF way for  you to wish your graduate well and let them know how 

proud of them. If you wish to participate, the cost will be $10.00 for 1/4 to 
1/3 page.  Checks should be made out to Rittman High School. 

 
You need not worry about the size of the picture, as we will enlarge, crop, or 
reduce it to fit. Please send in your photo and typewritten or printed 

message to the above address by May 1, 2020. This message and picture 
will be kept confidential until the publication of the book. The pictures will 

be returned, barring any unforeseen mishaps, when the book comes out in 
the fall.  If you wish to email a picture and message, you can send it to 
ritt_leather@tccsa.net.   Please keep your message to 50 words or less.  

If you have any questions concerning this project, feel free to call 
 (330) 927-7140 or email either of us at the above address. 
 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Cari Leatherman 

Mrs. Jenny Dziczkowski 
Yearbook Advisors 
 
 

You may also start sending in Then and Now photos (old 
pictures of your child and their senior friends….we will 
recreate the NOW of the pictures and show the comparison) 
of your child and their friends! 

Rittman High School 

Chieftain/Yearbook 
50 Saurer Street 

Rittman, Ohio 44270 
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